Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Division of Air Resource Management announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, January 13, 2008, 10:00 a.m.

PLACE: Embassy Suites USF Tampa, 3705 Spectrum Blvd., Tampa, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Division of Air Resource Management (DARM) is holding a workshop on the Annual Operating Report (AOR) for the regulated industries and consultants. The 2008 AOR reporting requirements will be reviewed, and an overview and training on the electronic AOR (EAOR) software will be provided. To ensure enough seating and handout materials, please register by email to eaor@dep.state.fl.us no later than January 6, 2009. There is no registration fee for attending the workshop.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Tom Rogers at (850)921-9554 or tom.rogers@dep.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ms. Lynn Scearce at (850)921-9551 or lynn.scearce@dep.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
